
wild beeries
Wild Beeries is a wild beer made
with wild berries.

Its recipe is constantly changing
because we always use the best
berries in season. Although the
proportion and range of berries
can vary from batch to batch, we
promise each bottle will be
delicious and have at least 60 g of
real fruit.

Best served very cold, between 0-
5°C.

INGREDIENTS: water, barley malt,
wheat malt, wild berries
(cherries, plums, gooseberries,
blackcurrant, grapes, blackberry,
strawberry, cranberry, blueberry)
(10%), blackcurrant cordial (2%),
hops, yeast, and corn sugar.
Contains gluten. Nothing else.
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%keeping and serving
All our beers are real beers,
unpasteurised, unfiltered and with
no clarifying agents.

Carbonation happens in the bottle
through natural fermentation. That
is why the bottle may contain small
traces of tasteful yet harmless
yeast sediment.

For maximum enjoyment, serve as
per suggestions below.

1. Store in upright position.

2. Refrigerate at the 
recommended temperature, to 
achieve optimum carbonation.

3. Gently pour the content into a 
glass, leaving a small quantity in 
the bottle.

4. Wait for the beer head to 
develop.

5. Gently pour the remaining 
amount left in the bottle over 
the beer head.

6. Enjoy with all senses.
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Lchurch hanbrewery
www.churchhanbrewery.com

churchhanbrewery@gmail.com

Brewed in a barn in a small
village in the Cotswolds with
fresh ingredients that are
supplied locally and following
traditional methods, our
handcrafted beers are deliciously
unique and 100% pure with no
added artificial clarifying agents
or preservatives.

ars gratia artis
We think brewing is an art and a
way of life and our ultimate goal
is to brew special beers with
strong personality that are
exciting and stimulating.

multum in parvo
We are true purists who believe
real craft is in achieving much
with little. That is why we use
only a few and the freshest
ingredients in our beers. Our
recipes and processes are simple
and inspired by traditional
brewing.

B
O

TT
LE

D
 O

N

25
 F

eb
 2

01
6

B
ES

T 
B

EF
O

R
E

Fe
b

 2
01

8

BATCH
0030

KNOW YOUR LIMITS

drinkaware.co.uk

2.5
UK Units

suitable for vegetarians

http://www.facebook.com/churchhanbrewery
mailto:churchhanbrewery@gmail.com

